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                                                                                                              Supervisor’s Room, Alma, NE 

                                                                                           Friday August 18
th

, 2017 

     The Harlan County Board of Supervisor’s met for the purpose of conducting budget hearings 

with Harlan County Officials and various agencies on August 18
th

 2017 at 10:00 am. Chairman 

Dietz called the meeting to order and stated that there is a copy of the open meetings act 

posted in the room and will be followed by the Board. County Clerk took all proceedings while 

the convened meeting was open to the public. Supervisor’s present were as follows, JD. 

Schluntz, Max Schultz, Lonny Hanna, Doug Horwart, Rodney Metzger, Gary Dunse, and Traci 

Dietz.  

Road/Weed Superintendent joined the meeting. Road and Weed budget were reviewed. 

Incentive payment, Class A license, additional employee, projects and contract labor were 

discussed. General consensus was a 3% salary raise.  

Sheriff’s budget was reviewed, overtime was discussed Clerk will add an overtime line in the 

budget document for future use.  General consensus was a 3% salary increase.  

Hospital Bond, Miscellaneous Budget, General Budget were reviewed. Inheritance transfers 

and Tourism were reviewed. Clerk is to add a phone line in the budget document for Tourism.  

Salary discussion was held for Assessor, Clerk, and Treasurer.  General consensus was a 3% for 

18 months starting July 1, 2017 thru December 31, 2018. 

 

 

 

County Attorney budget, child support were reviewed.  

Zoning, Veteran’s, Supervisor’s, District Court, Elections, County Court, Building/Grounds, Jail, 

and Civil defense were all reviewed. 3% salary increase was added to the effected offices.  
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 12:00-Lunch break. 

Meeting was reconvened at 1:00pm 

Discussion was held with Assessor, Treasurer, and Clerk on wages. General consensus is 3% for 

18 months, starting July 1, 2017 thru December 31, 2018. Discussion was also held with 

Assessor on contractual services and Appraisal fund. 

Extension wages were discussed. General consensus was 3% for 18 months starting July 1, 

2017 thru July 31, 2018. 

It was decided to schedule a meeting for August 29
th

, 2017 at 10:00 am to set salaries and 

wages, approve the additional 1% budget authority and to meet with Robert Dunaway to 

discuss the 2017-2018 Budget.  

With no one from the public to address the board, meeting was adjourned at 2:39 pm. 

Attest 

Janet Dietz, Harlan County Clerk                     Traci Dietz, Chairman 

(seal) 

 


